Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 30 May 2017 10:10

To: Planning

Cc: Joyce, David

Subject: Fwd: 72. MARESFIELD GARDENS
APPEAL:

Dear Mr. Remmington

Re: Planning Ref:
2017/1325/T Planni
ng to fell a Lawson Cypress tree at 72 Maresfield Gardens NW3 5TD.

I live at 70 Maresfield Gardens NW3 5TD and it was by shear fluke that I heard about
the plan to fell this beautiful Lawson Cypress tree at 72 Maresfield Gardens.

No information had been put on the lamp post right out side this house notifying the
neighbours of the Planning Application (Not Everyone has computers) so no one
knew that they could write in to protest and when they did find out it was to late.

We live in a huge conservation area and almost 98% of the trees in this area have a
PTO.

This beautiful Lawson Cypress tree has been in this garden for well over ninety odd
years and for the last two years it has been the home of a Barn Owl and also a
nesting Black Bird who lives in this tree so it has protection from Magpies.

72 Maresfield Gardens has recently been bought by people from abroad and therefore
they have know understanding of our conservation on Trees or Wild Life in this area.

Due to you not knowing all the facts I am writing to you not only for myself but also
on behalf of the residents of 70. Maresfield Gardens, please please reconsider and
save this beautiful tree which everyone can see, even from the street.

Thank you for your time and consideration and I await your earliest reply

Yours Sincerely

Monika Caro






